September 2023

President Claudia Gibson introduced the program: a review and show and tell of workshops held last year. Layne Tharp presented on the in-person ikat workshop and Dena Hirchack presented the defected double weave workshop held over Zoom.

In the business meeting, Ron Halterman gave the treasurer's report and Annette Higby showed 3 new books purchased for the library.

Layne discussed plans for the Vermont Sheep and Wool Festival booth on September 30 and October 1. There is a sign-up sheet for volunteers to help with demonstrations and to generally present the guild's activities at the event.

Volunteers are sought to post announcements of workshops on social media sites such as front porch forum.

At NEWS 2025, our guild will be have responsibility for the rotating special exhibit. This is a big job and planning should begin now. Ideas for the exhibit title will be offered at the October meeting with a selection to be made in November.

Congratulations to Susan Rockwell, winner of the People's Choice Award at the guild's public show.

Respectfully, Kathy Carvey, secretary